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In this issue.. 

Happy New Year! 

Last Chance... 

New Laws in 2010 
& Jan. Newsletter 

Quick Links 
  

Clarus Market 
Metrics  
  
Clarus Investor  
  
Join our Faceboook 
Fansite  
  
Follow us onTwitter 
  

Coming Soon   
1/4 
Raising Your 
Commercial IQ Webinar 
- Part 1  

1/5 
Raising Your 
Commercial IQ Webinar 
- Part 2 
  
1/8 
Installation Luncheon 
  
1/15 
Mastering Matrix   

Happy New Year!  
   
SCAOR wishes all our 
members a prosperous and 
safe New Year! We look 
forward to seeing you in 2010 
and building on 2009.   
  

Last Chance to Register for the SCAOR 
Installation!  
  
Enjoy our Installation & Awards luncheon 
by the Bay and celebrate the installation of 
our incoming President, Officers and 
Directors. Purchase your tickets by 
Monday, January 4th to be sure to find out 
who will be awarded REALTOR® of the 
Year, Affiliate of the year, Lifetime Achievement and 
Community Service. Click here to make your reservation. 
  
We look forward to seeing you there! 

Over 600 Have Been Entered in the SCAOR 'Win 
Your Dues Back Contest'! 
  
  
Good luck to all who entered! We will be drawing 
the lucky winners name on Friday, January 8th and 
will make an announcement soon after.  
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Realist  
  
  
1/22 
Facing Facebook 
  
  
  

Office Hours: 
8 AM - 5PM 
Mon. - Fri. 

  
  

SCAOR's Holiday 
Schedule: 

  
  

Closed 12/31 at 
Noon 
  

Closed 1/1 
New Year's  

Day 
  

MLS Holiday 
Schedule 

  
January 1, 2010: 
After hours Call 
Center support 

begins Thursday, 
December 31 at 6 
pm and continues 

until Monday, 
January 4, 2010 at 

8:00 am. 

  

New C.A.R. Laws for 2010 
The conclusion of the first half of the 2009-2010 legislative session 
has brought many new laws that may affect California REALTORS and 
their clients. For a full list of the laws and their definitions click 
here to view our Jan. 2010 Inside Real Estate Newsletter. 

If you are unable to open any of the links visit our website at 
www.scaor.org or call Andrea Harbert at 831-464-2000 or 
send an email to andrea@scaor.org 
For a pdf version of this week's eScoop click here or go to 
http://www.scaor.org/escoop.php. 
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